
Dr Genoveva Coyle MD
351 Sparta Avenue 
Suite 201
Sparta, New Jersey 07821

January 30, 2025

Dear Patients,

I hope this letter finds you in good health. I am writing to inform you that due to personal health issues, I 
will be transitioning to telemedicine visits for the next few weeks until my strength returns, and my walking 
improves. I will monitor all the voice messages, and we will get back to you as soon as possible.

During this period, I will not be available for in-person consultations or appointments, and if you feel you 
need in person evaluation please go to the closest Urgent Care or Emergency Room. However, I will 
continue to provide medical care and support through telemedicine. You can schedule virtual 
appointments by contacting my office at 973-729-0016 or through our online portal at 
www.bridgemedicalcenters.com.

I understand that this may cause some inconvenience, and I sincerely apologize for any disruption this 
may cause to your healthcare routine. I appreciate your understanding and support during this time.

Thank you for your continued trust and patience. I look forward to continuing to provide you with the best 
possible care through telemedicine.

Sincerely,

Dr. Genoveva Coyle MD 

BRIDGE MEDICAL CENTER
Internal Medicine / Primary & Family Care

351 Sparta Avenue, Suite 201
Sparta, New Jersey 07871
Tel (973) 729-0016
Fax 973-729-0058

Email bmc1@bridgemedicalcenters.com
www.bridgemedicalcenters.com
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